
10/01/2020 

MS Kristin Zindel 
23 Hill ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
kristin_zindel@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

This is getting out of hand. We need to protect what bush environment we have left, or the 
reason people want to live here with a lovely native habitat will be gone. The bushfires have 
destroyed enough, don't do it consciously as well. 

Regarding bushfires, bushfire safety is going to be a big concern in a development like this. 
Oxford Falls has limited roads and can easily become non-accessible if one or more roads are 
blocked eg by falling trees, fires. This development is surrounded by bush; looking at what we 
have seen recently, I cannot believe it would be safe in these current conditions.

This area is not appropriate to be building such a development, and I would say not in keeping 
with the local space.

Please do not allow this as it is excessive, dangerous and destructive. 

Sent: 10/01/2020 11:00:51 AM
Subject: Online Submission


